
From: John Greentree 
Sent: 3/06/2022 7:42:34 AM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: DA 2022/0662 - Hard Rock Cafe 

3 am closing nightclub in area with 

increasing residential development. 

probably not a great idea . 
J and c Greentree 
(Owner apartment in Sydney Rd ) 
52 upper Clifford aye 
Fairlight 2094 

Ph 

Sent from my iPhone 

2022/338367


